      Samson Shimelis Maru

                +251-943 30 20 11
samsonshimelis@gmail.com

To; Ishdo
Grant compLiance SPECIALIST                        

Dear sir /Madam,
 
               I am writing this letter to your estimated company in order to apply a vacant post at the Position Grant Compliance Specialist , I have BA degree in accounting from CPU COLLEGE in 2015. And started my professional career at MEDIA AND COMMUNICATION CENTER as Account receivable officer, after working at MCC for Two years, I started working at Wegagen bank as Customer service officer & now I am working as senior Project Accountant for IFRC, UNFPA,USAID,QATAR RED CROSS,USAID,EU and OTHER DONOR funded projects of Ethiopian Red Cross Society.
             With the help of my current and previous experience I will discharge my duties and responsibilities to the best of my knowledge. I would be very grateful for your replay.

                                                      
                                                         Regards,
                                                                                    
                                                         Samson Shimelis   
                  
